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Publication of our Quarterly Reporting Packs 
We wanted to mention that our Corporate Plan Quarterly Reporting Packs 

for Q1 and Q2 of FY20 are now available on our website.  

Each report provides some high level information on Tax Complaint 

investigations and some Key Performance Indicator information – 

consistent with our Corporate Plans (commencing FY 2019-2020).  

We hope this information is useful in helping the community to understand 

what we are doing and how we can assist to improve the tax administration 

system.  

Moving forward we hope to publish a reporting pack as soon as practicable 

following the end of a Quarter. 

Let us know if you have any suggestions for additional improvements. 

Stay in touch 
We value your feedback, so please stay in touch. You can contact me directly at any time using the details below. You  

can also keep up to date with the IGTO’s activities via our website or follow us on Facebook, Twitter or LinkedIn. 

 

Kind Regards 
Karen Payne 

 

Karen Payne 
Inspector-General of Taxation | Taxation Ombudsman 

phone:  +61 2 8239 2111 

email: enquiries@igt.gov.au  

www.igt.gov.au 

The Inspector-General of Taxation and Taxation Ombudsman acknowledges the traditional owners and their ongoing 
cultural connection to Country, throughout Australia. We pay our respects to their Elders past, present and future.  
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